M G ma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

TDC Growth Plan Change - Mapua

1 message

Paul MciIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Wed, Mar 2, 2022 at 8:24 AM
To: Christeen Mackenzie <christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Christine,

Thanks for the chat yesterday and for forwarding on the related emails.

Regarding the Growth Plan Changes, can you please confirm whether the Public Consultation for this will be conducted as part of the FDS or
as a separate event? Also, if the Growth Plan Change is a separate consultation, who will be leading this and when will they be scheduling
engagements with the MDCA? FYI we already have an FDS webinar scheduled with Myaan for 23rd March.

Thanks for your support.

Best regards,

Paul MclIntosh

MDCA Chair

Mapua & Districts Community Association

Mapua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005

info@ourmapua.org
WWW.ourmapua.org

On Tuesday, 1 March 2022, 02:56:14 pm NZDT, Christeen Mackenzie <christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul
As discussed here is the email | received from the TDC in response to a query | had about Wakefield.
Follow the link to the TDC website, where they have put up their info and maps.

Cheers
Christeen

Christeen Mackenzie
Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor
Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Mobile: 0274387949

Begin forwarded message:

Christeen Mackenzie

Councillor

Call +64 3 543 8400 | Mobile +64 27 438 7949 | Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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Be Informed, Gof nvetved.

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Date: 28 February 2022 at 9:13:31 AM NZDT
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To:
Cc: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>,
Subject: Wakefield Growth Plan Change

Hi Richard,

| am just following up on an email you sent to Christeen Mackenzie about the Wakefield plan change. | am leading this work for
TDC and would be happy to answer any questions you may have on the plan change.

We are currently preparing plans and draft rules for community consultation which commences on the 14 March. We will be
accepting feedback on the draft proposal until the 14 April. After we have received feedback and made any necessary
adjustments the plan change will be notified. It will then go through the formal RMA process which includes submissions and
hearings.

| will be presenting at the Wakefield Community Association on the 21 March if you are able to attend this meeting alternatively
there will be updated information on our website from the 14 March. Please go to Draft changes and planning proposals |
Tasman District Council

Please feel free to call me at the number below, | would be happy to answer any of your questions.

Regards

Anna

Anna McKenzie | Service & Strategy

Project Manager- Environmental Policy
DDI +64 3 543 7613
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